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Black History Month – Rosa Parkes         

The children have been learning 
about Rosa Parks and how she 
made a change for black people 
in America.  The children 
listened to the story and they 
discussed the reasons why Rosa would 
want to make a change.  Through lovely 
learning, the children used the small 
world characters to retell the story of 
Rosa Parks.  
 
Rylee: “Rosa Parkes changed the rules on 
where people sat on the bus.” 
Joshua: “We listened to the story about a 
lady who helped people sit on the bus.” 

   

 
Pumpkin Picking 

To start the Autumn celebrations, the 
children went on a trip to Partridge Lakes 
where they all picked a pumpkin. Before 
they went on the trip the children looked 
at different maps of the local area and of 
Partridge Lakes and they discussed the 
symbols on the map. Once they returned 
to school they created their own maps by 
drawing  
them on large paper and constructing a 3d 
map in the block area.  
Kit: “We made a map in the construction 
area of how to get to the pumpkin patch.” 
Amelia: “I went pumpkin picking and I saw 
lots of pumpkins in a field and there was a 
lake too.”  
 
 

 
 

 

Happy Minds 
 

The children have been introduced to 
Bertie and Betty and they have learnt that 
once they learn new things then their 
brain will begin to grow a little bit bigger.  
 
They have talked about different 
emotions and how it is ok to be have 
different feelings.  
 
Myles: “I have been learning lots of things 
and now my brain is getting bigger.” 
Thomas: “Bertie and Betty help us to 
know about our brain.” 


